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15 September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The ‘Bulwell Boost’ Offer 

 

We want to provide pupils with more opportunities by providing a diverse extra-curricular provision to increase 

the ‘fun factor’ and the holistic development of our children. 

 

Our Bulwell Boost extra-curricular provision is immensely popular with our children, and participation in clubs 

and activities across the school is hugely successful. Our goal is to provide enrichment activities that drive a 

positive culture and create a fabulous, enjoyable environment for everyone. You will find the timetables for 

after-school and lunch-time clubs on our website and they are displayed on the following page. 

 

In addition to after-school activities, we also provide several activities during lunch breaks. These unstructured 

times are great opportunities for students to: boost their physical activities with our PE clubs; and to reach out 

for support with our drop-in sessions for online homework, Careers, Wellbeing and Young Carers. Also running 

at lunchtime, our Pride Club—formed during Pride & Diversity Week last year—will now run two times a week 

on Mondays and Fridays—everyone is welcome! 

 

After-school clubs (running from 2.50pm to 3.50pm) and lunch-time clubs will be delivered by Academy staff 

and registered external providers offering Sport, Performing Arts and other activities. 

 

I hope pupils will be excited by the offer, fully paid for by the Academy, and will welcome the ‘fun factor’ and a 

sense of ‘belonging’ that clubs offer. These clubs are essential for the success of our school but, most 

importantly, they are essential for our children’s all-round personal development, providing the chance to 

further their interests beyond the classroom and to motivate students to want to be part of the era of belonging 

at Bulwell.  

 

Students have welcomed the opportunity to find out about our Bulwell Boost offer at our Enrichment Fair, which 

took place during the lunch break today. 

 

Clubs will start next week from Monday 22 September. Parental consent will be required before your child 

can attend any of our after-school clubs (no sign-up is required for lunch clubs). The after-school Bulwell 

Boost clubs will be live from 3pm today in the Arbor Parent App (in the Activities section).  Click on the club 

your child would like to attend and follow the steps to provide consent. If you have not created your Arbor 

account, please find out how to do so here: bulwellacademy.org.uk/arbor-parent 

 

We will make sure we keep you updated on a regular basis about school news via our communication systems 

including email, Arbor Parent, our website and social media platforms (Facebook and Instagram) 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mr M Irons 

Principal

 

 

https://www.bulwellacademy.org.uk/bulwell-boost
https://www.bulwellacademy.org.uk/bulwell-boost
https://www.bulwellacademy.org.uk/arbor-parent
https://www.bulwellacademy.org.uk/bulwell-boost


 

 

 

 


